
Representative Grad 

 I am a one of the founders of Vermont Homegrown, we are a loss knit group of 

vermonters who have been advocating for personal cultivation. We for  have have been 

following the progress and regress of this bill for over a year.  The origanal bill was one 

that we could support but in its present form we can can no longer support it.  I have 

attended most of the hearings with regard to this in the Senate.  I would like very much 

have to be able to be testify before your committee.   

 Enclosed you will find and interview I did with Vermont Bussiness Magazine and 

a letter that I co-authored to the senators.  I hope find these of some interest and will 

allow me to testify before your committee.  

 

 


